


14th August 2020  (Term 3—Week 4)  

Term 2 

 
19th August 

School Cross Country 
 
18th August 

Zone Community 
Meeting @ 6:30pm 
 
21st  August 

Lower Waipa Cross 

Country 
 
26th August 

Pita Pit Lunch 
 
7th September 

PTA Meeting @ 7pm 
    ****************** 

 
School Bank  
Accounts Details: 
ASB Bank 

Account No: 
12-3134-0097104-

00. 
 

   ******************* 
Assembly 

 

Assemblies will be 
held every Friday at 

2:15pm. 
All parents are wel-
come. to attend!!!! 
 

 

I have been thinking a lot about our value of Perseverance this week as I 

see our community and children start to make sense of this new outbreak 
and the uncertainty of what next week may look like.  

Please don’t underestimate the toll that the COVID experience this year has 
had on us all. We all weathered this extraordinary experience over many 
months, staying positive, being kind and getting through. We have now been 
thrown back to level two, with the uncertainty of how this will play out over 
the coming days, weeks and months. We are ‘COVID-weary’; outwardly put-
ting on the energetic, brave face in front of our families, workmates and 
friends. Underneath we are weary, and a certain amount of anxiety is bub-
bling beneath the surface. Digging deep is harder than it was. So again, be 
kind to yourself and be aware we are all feeling this in our own way. Humans 
are fragile and a little TLC goes a long way right now. Reach out and talk to 
your family, friends and neighbours.  

We may not know what the announcement might be this afternoon but what 
we do know is that our Paterangi School community will continue to support 
each other and stand steadfast and courageous regardless of what comes 
our way.  

Our children will go home this afternoon prepared for Level 3. As you will re-
member Level 3 is when our school will be closed to all but essential workers 
children.  If we stay at Level 2 then we will all be back at school on Monday. 

We will continue to keep you all informed as more information comes in. 

#paterangipride 

Mark Harrop 

Principal 

Paterangi Agricultural DayΧΦ 

Have you thought about what animal you may 

like to bring ?   Are you sorted!!! If you are look-

ing for a lamb and are having problems sorting 

one, we may have a contact for you.  Let the 

office know. 

 
Paterangi School PTA quiz night 
at Te Awamutu Working Menõs Club 
12th September 2020 @ 7pm 
$10 per head, Teams of 4-8 
Adults only 
Prizes for Best Dressed 

PTA Meeting 

7th September 2020 

@ 7pm at school. 

All Welcome!!!! 

 



Pohutukawa: 

Syrus - Welcome to Paterangi School, itõs lovely to have you in Pohutakawa Class Syrus. 
Knox  for a great start to your learning. Welcome to Paterangi School Knox. 
Teo - wonderful confidence to speak clearly and share ideas at Bush School and in class, we love to hear what you 
have to say now, Teo 
Priashi - amazing resilience and perseverance at Bush School and beyond.  You conquered the wobbly swing and now 
you are trying lots of new things with confidence. 
 

Rata: 

Hamish for his fabulous story writing and fantastic maths. 
Toree- Ann for her fabulous story writing and caring helpful attitude. 
Charllize for the amazing attitude towards all her school work. 
  

Kauri: 

Alice for working hard on her narrative writing this week. 
Noah for responsibility and respect in everything you do.  You are a valued member of Team Kauri. 
Tamaroa for showing responsibility for your learning.  You listen carefully to other students and al-
ways add your thoughts to discussions. 
 

Nikau: 

Tarun for hard work and perseverance during cross country training. Kia toa (be determined),Tarun. 
Madison for hard work and perseverance during cross country training. Kia manawanui (be stead-
fast), Madi. 
 

Rimu: 
 
Mason for demonstrating responsibility and perseverance all week in his work and attitude. 
Lachlan for his progress in his basic facts in maths and his descriptive writing. 
 

Totara: 
 
Joshua for showing our school values on the ski slopes.  Persevering and not giving up when things 
become challenging. 
Hayley for being a responsible team member in class games and a speedster at cross country prac-
tices. 
 
Totara Legend: Teina 

Honey  FundraiserΧΦ 

There is still one order which has not been collected.  If it 

belongs to you please contact the office. 

The next lot of orders need to be handed in to the office 

by the 28th August.    Orders 

will be delivered on the 4th 

September to the school.  

There are now gift packs 

that can be purchased. 

Prices are on the order form. 

Fun Times at Ski Camp.  Thank you to all our 

helpers who went and to Mr Mitchell and Mrs 

Morton. 

 


